
Committee Meeting on 6th April 2021 at 2pm 

 

It will be cold on Tuesday. Rap up well. It is permitted for a single 

household to occupy the shed and so Shelagh and Brian should be in 

there to sit and take notes. We can stand apart near the doors. Two at 

each door. 

It will be a bit difficult, but we can hold the next committee meeting after 

the 17th May, in the shed. (Yipee!) 

Brian and Shelagh 

• John Breach    

• Chris Compton  Chair 

• Steven Dugdale   

• Graham Morton  Membership 

• Brian Trusson  Treasurer 

• Shelagh Trusson  Secretary 

The purpose of the meeting is to formally establish and agree our roles 

and to start to agree a way forward. 

Roadmap - Step 3 - not before 17 May 

Limited access (up to 6 people) to the shed is permitted. 

This is clearly not what we intended for the shed, but it is the best we can 

do under the covid restrictions. 

Step 4 - not before 21 June 

The government “hopes to be in a position to remove all legal limits on 

social contact”. 

This will not be the case. – I suspect that it will maintain the “Hands-

Face-Space” 2M restriction. This will still limit us to some extent. We can 

only wait and see. 

Membership 

Current Members – valid until Dec 2022. 

1. Gordon Sharman 

2. Chris Compton 

3. Pete Trodd 

4. Luke Bracher 

5. Angela Hurst 

6. Simon Mason 

7. Ian Limbrick 



8. Ian Nutbourne 

9. ?????????? 

10. John Chalmers 

11. John Hughes 

12. Robbie Colliss-Piper 

13. Graham Clarke 

14. Brian Greenwood 

15. Gray Kasamale 

16. Ian Middleton 

 

Suggestion for Membership records; 

As details are given to CA why not just record CA membership number? 

This avoids all Data Protection issues. 

Record  

• Name 

• Men’s Shed Membership number (next in sequence) 

• CA Membership number 

• Date of payment 

 

Money to Brian or Shelagh along with the name and Men’s Shed 

membership number. 

 


